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House Bill 336 puts in statute the ability for telephone or electric cooperatives to allow members
to vote by electronic transmission as specified by the coop’s by-laws. The bill was filed at the

urging of coops around the state.

Currently, coop members may only vote in person or via the postal service. This method,
however, is outdated and could be having a negative impact on member participation in elections

and other important matters.

By allowing telephone and electric coops to permit voting via electronic transmission approved
in its by-laws, the Legislature will make it so common 21° century practices may be applied to

important public involvement matters.

Coops in every comer of Alaska will be enthused the Legislature has had the foresight to pass
legislation important to their public process. This bill does not make electronic transmission

voting mandatory, and cooperatives choose whether they want to partake or not.

Already, however, Matanuska Telephone Association (MTA) members have voted to adopt a
new bylaw allowing electronic transmission voting. All MTA, and other coops, need is for the

Legislature amends the statute to allow these coops to do so.

Please help me in facilitating the quick passage of HB 336.



